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I am writing in opposition to SB 243A this will do nothing to prevent criminals from obtaining a 

firearm. Criminals do not purchase firearms from dealers. This will impose additional burdens 

on law-abiding citizens, pinching and poking at those who once had great pride and support for 

our state. It adds costs to legitimate dealers causing for more closure (already happening) of 

these tax paying business (something this state loves closing down tax paying business while 

promoting untaxed illicit drug money).  This fails to address the root cause of “gun” violence be 

it mental illness or the drug running cartels our state seems to support HB3551. All this adds to 

additional burdens on law enforcement, whom you continue to defund. There is nothing in this 

bill that speaks to the freedom of law-abiding citizens in keeping with our constitutional right.  

 

Respectfully Submitted  

Marvin J Cosby OPB  
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